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1. Edgar Sioson

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Echo Lake

4. siosonel@gmail.com

5. 12/06/2021

6. 8b

7. I support the proposed speed limit reductions as proposed in Ordinance #950. The gains in safety for all  modes of traffic - car drivers/passenger,
pedestrians, bicyclists, and other personal mobility devices - greatly outweighs the very minor inconvenience of cars having a 5 mph slower
maximum speed in the affected streets. As the study shows, most of the car already travel within the proposed speed limits. It is also l ikely that the
affected streets have only a few segments where the maximum speed can be reached normally and safely, with the rest having turns, intersections,
and crosswalks where lowered speed maximums already apply. Finally, N 175th and Meridian streets have at least 4 elementary schools nearby -
we should not deter those who would l ike to walk or bike to school because of fast car traffic along the affected streets, especially where cars
parked along the sidewalks can block the view of car drivers.

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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